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While we watch our country fall into oppressive ways, I am concerned about their 

being no checks and balances about what law enforcement can do and when. Having 

access to drones at any time for anything they seem reasonable seems like a breach 

in public trust and privacy. Please keep the courts involved in this matter. Don't hand 

over so much control to the Police department.  


